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Dates for your Diary 
 

 

Tuesday 28th March 

Deadline to buy FONV 

Disco tickets 

 
Thursday 30th March 

Deadline to purchase 

FONV Easter Squares 

EYFS & KS1 Easter Disco 

5.15-6.30pm 

KS2 Easter Disco 6.45-

8.00pm 

 
Friday 31st March 

FONV Easter Squares draw 

 
Monday 3rd – Friday 14th 

April 

Easter Holidays 

 
Monday 17th April 

National Primary Offer Day 

 
Thursday 4th May 

Coronation Lunch 

 
Wednesday 24th – Friday 

26th May 

Year 6 Residential 

 

Latest News:  

Monday 27th March 2023 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins  Jorgie Skylarks       Rudra                      

Wrens   Martha Swallows      Hettie                  

Puffins   Musa Swifts            Emilia-Grace               

Cuckoos  Harry Doves           Edward                          

Nightingales Haroun Owls              Olivia                

   Ravens          Dexter                      

Staffing news 

 
We are saying goodbye 

to three members of 

staff at the end of this 

term.  

 

Kevin our site manager 

will be retiring after 2 

decades of service to 

the school. Mrs Lowther 

will also be retiring after 

18 years of dedicated 

service. Miss Hill will be 

leaving us after just over 

a year at the school.  

 

I am sure you will join 

me in wishing all three 

the very best on their 

new adventures.   
 

Performance 
 

 

Thank you once again to all 

of our parents and carers 

who came out to support 

the year 3/4 children in their 

performance ‘The Dragon 

Days’. The children were 

phenomenal throughout the 

two performances.  

 

Well done to them and the 

teaching staff for pulling it all 

together.  

ATTENDANCE 
Robins 97.27% 

Wrens  97.27% 

Puffins   98.00% 

Cuckoos  98.67% 

Nightingales 99.67% 

Skylarks 98.71% 

Swallows 99.67% 

Swifts 99.33% 

Doves 97.74% 

Owls 98.67% 

Ravens 95.00% 
 

School 98.23% 
 

 

Reminders: 

 
The end of term disco will be 

taking place on Thursday 30th 

March. It is a great event 

enjoyed by all of the children 

and also raises money for the 

school. Please see the FONV 

team if you haven’t yet 

purchased tickets.  


